

TA11.GK1.4

Câu 1 : Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- Câu 1.1 A. crime B.addiction C. emergency D.cost
Câu 1.2 A. expensive B. special C. women D. serious
Câu 1.3 A. include B. divide C. title D. invent

Câu 2 : Choose the word that has a stress pattern different from the others.

- Câu 2.1 A.invest B. design C. damage D. depend
Câu 2.2 A. survival B. difficult C. classical D. business

Câu 3 : Choose the best option to complete each of the following sentences.

- Câu 3.1 A website will be _____ to advertise this year's SEA Games.
A. set up B. found C. formed D. start up
Câu 3.2 My degree will help me get a good job _____ a high salary.
A. Of B. at C. with D. for
Câu 3.3 Agriculture activities _____ 18% of the Asia's total greenhouse-gas emissions in 2015.
A. got B. took C. caused D. made
Câu 3.4 Policymakers and researchers need to better understand _____ biomass production affects food production.
A. how B. what C. who D. when
Câu 3.5 The _____ rate of this city is getting higher, so the inhabitants feel worried.
A. secure B. security C. crime D. criminal
Câu 3.6 Many young people don't like working in _____ areas where they have to work on farms and fields all year round.
A. urban B. rural C. central D. highland
Câu 3.7 Anna: How has your town changed for the last ten years? – Kate: _____
A. Well. The infrastructure is much better now. B. Sure. It has changed for ten years.
C.No. It hasn't changed much. D. Yes. You can see a lot of changes now.
Câu 3.8 Communication issues can cause a child to have unexpected _____.
A. instruction B. behavior C. excitement D. interaction
Câu 3.9 You look familiar, but I can't remember your name. We met in math class last semester, _____?
A. weren't we B. were we C. didn't we D. did we
Câu 3.10 Jack: Hey, look at this funny photo of my cousin. – Amy: _____
A. is clothes are a bit silly! B. Your clothes are fashionable.
C. Do you think my clothes are stylish? D. I didn't think your cousin is good at taking photos.
Câu 3.11 Do you like the smell of durian? I think it smells _____.
A. pretty well B. pretty good C. very badly D. so sweet
Câu 3.12 This carrot doesn't _____ fresh.
A. sound B. see C. touch D. taste

Câu 4 : Write the correct form of the given words.

18. Vietnam _____ became ASEAN's seventh member in 1995. (OFFICE)
19. _____ happens when trees are cut down to make room for farming. (FOREST)
20. Before purchasing a house, people should consider the _____ of its neighborhood. (SECURE)

Câu 5 : Choose the options that best complete the passage.

YOUTH UNEMPLOYMENT IN BIG CITIES

Unemployment is always a serious issue in any (21) _____ especially when the rate of socio-economic development is speeding up. What are the major reasons for unemployment among young people? This problem is caused by a number of factors.

Although unemployment has been a problem for a long time, it has become a more challenging (22) _____ issue in the last decades as a result of the massive migration of people from rural to urban areas, which increases the (23) _____ rate of a city.

Furthermore, the economic growth of large cities is linked to a higher rate of youth unemployment. This is because there are lots of job opportunities in the (24) _____ so big cities generally attract a large number of young people looking for jobs. However, because of the recent economic problems, lots of companies have gone out of business. Consequently, more and more people have lost their jobs. To summarize, as the growth of big cities affects young people's quality of life and job opportunities, the government should support the young in (25) _____ areas to prevent the migration to cities by implementing effective policies.

Câu 5.1 A. infrastructure B. nation C. culture D. skyscraper

Câu 5.2 A. society B. sociable C. socialize D. social

Câu 5.3 A. population B. safety C. unemployment D. security

Câu 5.4 A. factory B. job market C. business D. world

Câu 5.5 A. urban B. secure C. modern D. rural

Câu 6 : Read the passage and decide whether the statements are True, False or Doesn't say.

THE GENERATION GAP IN MY FAMILY

The members of my family have a wide range of opinions. My father and my brother Jack are two members of my family who are totally different.

My brother is artistic and creative while my father focuses on facts and technical details. One of the more humorous differences between them is their taste in music. My father loves listening to classical music, but my brother prefers EDM. Also, my brother bought many CDs to support his favorite band, and this made my father disappointed. My father told my mother that Jack shouldn't have spent a lot of money on those useless things.

Another difference is that my brother is studying Visual Arts at university, but my dad was really angry when he found out about that. He said Jack should have studied business or marketing. My father said that learning arts couldn't help my brother to earn money. They didn't talk to each other for two years after my brother started his university studies. However, we are a loving family now. My father has become more understanding, and he regretted not being a good father. He said that he should have listened and encouraged Jack to do what he liked. My brother also said sorry. He said that he should have respected our father's opinions. It is amazing because my father and my brother are best friends now.

Next week, we are going to Hawaii for our summer vacation, and I am really excited. We planned to take the trip in 2019, but it was canceled because my father and Jack did not talk to each other. However, everything is alright now, and I hope when something wrong happens in the future, our family can respect and listen to each other to find good solutions.

Câu 6.1 : 26. The writer's brother has great imagination.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Câu 6.2 : 27. The writer's father thought that buying CDs was a waste of money.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Câu 6.3 : 28. The writer's brother studied what his father wanted.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Câu 6.4 : 29. The writer's brother and father still ignore each other.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Câu 6.5 : 30. The writer's family will enjoy the wonderful summer vacation in Hawaii.

A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

Câu 7 : Write the sentences using the given words in brackets.

31. Eton didn't follow the curfew last night. (IGNORE)

→

32. There's lots of seed oil and harmful fat in deep-fried foods. (RICH)

→

33. Full cream milk is good for teenagers, but they generally avoid it. (SHOULDN'T)

→

34. Too many bad carbs from sweetened snacks could cause early death. (RISK)

→

35. Rebecca learned the survival skills at the summer camp, but she didn't remember. (REMEMBERED)

→

Câu 8 : Listen to an interview with a Vietnamese student who has won a scholarship and is studying in Singapore. Give short answers to the following questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

36. What does Mai think about her studies in Singapore?

→

37. How are the university facilities in Singapore?

→

38. In the post-education programs, what do students in Singapore learn?

→

39. What problem does Mai find the most challenging when living in Singapore?

→

40. What does Mai think she'll be well-prepared for?

→